
 

Cancellation of Public Hearing Notice 
 

                   February 12, 2014 

City of Philadelphia 

The Committee of the Whole of the Council of the City of Philadelphia has CANCELLED the Public
Hearing scheduled for Thursday, February 13, 2014, at 1:30 PM, in Room 400, City Hall, regarding the
following item: 

An Ordinance amending Chapter 20-304, of The Philadelphia Code, entitled 
"Compensation for Members of Boards, Commissions, Committees and Councils,"
by repealing Bill No. 100212, thereby returning the compensation for members of the
Board of Revision of Taxes to the level existing prior to the passage of that bill; all
under certain terms and conditions. 
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Michael A. Decker 
Chief Clerk 
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